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Farewell to summer

Pine Bush officially welcomes autumn with the Harvest Festival

By Sharon MacGregor

The Pine Bush Lions Club has been organizing the Pine Bush Harvest Festival for quite a few years and Susan Wiand led the last
nine with volunteer support. Main Street visitors seemed to thoroughly enjoy the picture-perfect day while strolling among the
vendors, community groups, demonstrations, and activities. In addition, the Pine Bush Farmers Market merchants were on hand
alongside various Touch-a-Truck vehicles. Free live performances included youth musicians, dancers and adult bands. Though the
day still felt like summer, autumn has arrived.



